
 

Upcoming Events 
 

1/6     Welcome Back to School 

1/20  Closed for Martin Luther King Jr. Day 
 

 

Haappy New Year 2025! 
 

             
Hope this year brings many fun and 

happy memories! Love CVP staff  

                    
 

         Fostering Independence 
Here at Country Village Preschool we try 
very hard to foster a sense of 

independence in children.  The ability to 
help oneself is an important kindergarten 
readiness skill as well as an important life 
skill.  Please encourage children to walk to 
and from class and the car.  Have them 

carry their own buckets/lunch boxes and 
encourage them to put on their own 
shoes. Independence leads to an increase 
in maturity as well as confidence! 

                      
      Reminder & Weather Change  
Please be sure to dress your children in 
weather appropriate clothing as our cooler 
months are fast approaching.  Please be 
sure to update your children’s extra 
clothing items. (jacket, long sleeve shirts, 

pants, etc.)  Please make sure you are 
labeling all belongings – including water 
bottles and jackets as these can be easily 
misplaced and/or go home with another 
family. 

                 Drop off /Pick up 

Just a reminder we open at 8 am. Please 

give the teachers time to finish their 
preparations for the day by waiting until 8 
am to drop your child off. Also, we Close at 
5pm. $3 per minute after 5pm will be 
charged and is payable in cash to the staff 

on duty for staying late.        
              

              Toys and Stuffed Animals  
Please leave toys and stuffed at home! 

It is very hard for us to keep track of all the 
toys that children bring to school. Children 
get very upset if it gets lost or broken. We 

have lots of toys to share here at school. 
Thank you for your help! 

 

                    

    Rancho Santa Margarita January 2025 
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